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2188.H. 3rd November, 1933.

PERSONAL
Mr. G.S.Messersmith, ,
American Consul Generél,
BERLIN

Dear friend,
I have received your two letters of the Z£5th and

30th October, whick I have read with great interest

I have again written to my friend the Colonel and
I am sure he will do everything he can tc help you.

The enclosed is a copy of a letter I have received
from Mr. Auchineloss dealing with the American situation, and
whioh I think you will be interested to read.

I hope I shall see you before you leave Europe.
Perhaps we shall sail together.

With all good wishes,

Ever yovrs sincerely,




